
 

 

Christmas on the Green 4th of December - Chocolate Trailer 

Can all middle school children please bring in one 250g block of chocolate which will be used for our 

 Chocolate Trailer at the Christmas on the Green. 

Please bring to your classroom from 

Wednesday the 4th of November 

 

 

 

Thank you from the school PTA 

PTO 
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Our annual Golf Day is coming up on 26th of November 

We are in need of 2 types of prizes: 
 
AUCTION PRIZES - This is when you donate a ‘big ticket item’ that can be auctioned off on the night by an 
auctioneer. The company will not only get recognition on the day of the event but also through facebook and the 
school newsletter. Items could include kayak, paddleboard, kids bike, bbq, garden furniture etc 
 
SILENT AUCTIONS - This is for the silent auctions that we will run throughout the night with prizes in excess of $100. 
These might include single item products that you are willing to donate - even if you can only give one thing we can 
always group some items together. 
 
 
Items can be dropped off at the school office or contact: 
 
Adele 021 95229 or ajlusher@hotmail.com 
 
Emily 0210 262 5714 or emily@jmmarketing.co.nz 
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